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Dr. Dinesh Sabnis is a prominent figure in Indian non-career
diplomacy,  education,  United  Nations  affairs,  and
international relations, with a career spanning over 28 years.
His significant contributions have advanced global initiatives
in  education,  peace,  sports,  humanitarian  efforts,  and
diplomacy. Notably, his work with organizations holding United
Nations  Consultative  Status  underscores  his  commitment  to
fostering international cooperation and promoting the United
Nations Sustainable Development Goals (UN SDGs). Through his
extensive engagement in these areas, Dr. Sabnis has earned
numerous accolades, solidifying his reputation as a leading
authority in global diplomacy and international relations.

Shaping  a  Brighter  Future  through  Education,  Youth
Empowerment,  and  Global  Diplomacy

Dr. Sabnis, originally from Mumbai and currently residing in
Nashik,  India,  has  dedicated  his  life  to  the  fields  of
education,  sports,  peace,  diplomacy,  and  international
relations. His academic credentials include a Doctorate in
Physical Education and Education Administration, along with
two Master’s degrees—one in Physical Education and another in
Political  Science.  These  achievements  have  laid  a  strong
foundation  for  his  professional  endeavours,  where  he  has
become a key proponent of utilizing education as a tool for
promoting  peace,  engaging  in  UN  affairs,  and  advancing
diplomatic efforts.

From  Local  to  Global:  Leadership  Opportunities  in  UN
International  Organizations

Dr.  Sabnis’s  career  is  marked  by  his  leadership  roles  in
various intergovernmental and international non-governmental
organizations recognized under United Nations ECOSOC status.
Currently, he serves as the Additional Representative to the
United  Nations  Geneva  Office  for  the  World  Fund  for
Development  &  Planning  (WFDP)  and  the  Additional
Representative to the United Nations Vienna Office for Lazarus
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Union. In these prestigious positions, he plays a crucial role
in advancing the missions of both organizations, focusing on
sustainable development, youth empowerment, and global peace
initiatives. Additionally, Dr. Sabnis holds the significant
title of Cabinet Minister within the Ministry of Sports for
the African Diaspora (SOAD), an apex body established under
the auspices of the African Union and in collaboration with
the Pan African Parliament. This dual engagement underscores
his dedication not only to the Asia-Pacific region but also to
the African continent and its diaspora.

Empowering Young Minds Through Global Connections

Dr. Sabnis has made a remarkable impact through his commitment
to mentoring young learners from India and Africa over the
past four years, particularly in the fields of international
relations  and  diplomacy.  His  mentorship  has  facilitated
students’ participation in various platforms related to the
workings of the United Nations, enhancing their understanding
of global governance. He has personally guided Indian students
in  presenting  papers  on  critical  sustainable  development
goals,  including  quality  education,  gender  equality,  youth
development, climate action, and peace and justice, at the
United Nations offices in Geneva and Vienna. Additionally, Dr.
Sabnis  has  organized  visits  to  several  UN  offices  and
permanent missions, providing students with invaluable hands-
on experience. Through his guidance, these emerging leaders
have  been  empowered  to  actively  engage  in  global  peace
initiatives and deepen their knowledge of the United Nations
and international diplomacy. Dr. Sabnis recently published a
book  titled  “United  Nations:  A  Journey  Toward  Sustainable
Peace & Global Development”, which achieved bestseller status
on Amazon India.

Recognized for Outstanding Contributions

Dr. Dinesh Sabnis has demonstrated an unwavering commitment to
the ideals of peace, education, and diplomacy, earning him



numerous prestigious accolades. His honours include the Rajya
Puraskar from the Government of Maharashtra, the UN NGO Grand
Cross and Honour Medal from Lazarus Union in Austria, and the
Commemorative Medal of Peace presented by AISP SPIA on UN
International Peacekeepers Day in 2022. In 2023, he received
the Book for Peace Award from Funvic and UNESCO, along with
the Star Education Award from the Education Department of
Maharashtra. Additionally, he was honoured with the title of
Honorable  Colonel  by  the  Governor  of  Kentucky  and  a
presidential medal from President Joe Biden, recognizing his
extensive voluntary contributions to global society.

Vision for Global Peace and Sustainable Development

Dr. Sabnis is steadfast in his mission to merge education,
peace, international relations, and diplomacy to foster a more
developed and sustainable world. He ardently champions the
importance of quality education as a cornerstone for achieving
the United Nations Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) and
emphasizes that global cooperation and partnerships are vital
in tackling the pressing challenges of our time. His roles
within United Nations Consultative Organizations reflect his
enduring dedication to these principles. As he continues to
lead in the realms of diplomacy, education, and peacebuilding,
the influence of his work is poised to resonate significantly
on the international stage.
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